
 
 

VERMONT AGENCY OF TRANSPORTATION 

 

The Vermont Agency of Transportation invites you to attend a  

Public Information Meeting  

Tuesday, December 18, 2018 

6:00 PM 
Barre Town Municipal Building 

149 Websterville Rd. 

Barre, VT 

   
The purpose of this meeting is to present the public with information on the I-89 Exit 6 ledge removal and 

closure period during the summer of 2019.  Blasting operations will be required throughout the course of this 

project, and as a result traffic will be maintained along I-89 using rolling road blocks. It is anticipated however 

that Exit 6 will be closed for approximately six (6) weeks while work is being conducted to the adjacent ledge 

area along Exit 6. Discussion of the scope of work necessitating the closure will be addressed. 

 This meeting will provide information on the construction schedule, detour route, and 

sources of information during construction. 

 

 
                           

Please contact project outreach coordinator Natalie Boyle at (802) 855-3893 or nboyle@eivtech.com if you 

have any questions. 

mailto:nboyle@eivtech.com
http://vtrans.vermont.gov/

